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Dear Mr. Wightman, 
 

On behalf of the HVAC Excellence accreditation review board, I am excited to inform you that your program 

has been granted HVAC Excellence HVACR Technologies Accreditation. You should be very proud of the 

quality educational opportunities you provide for your students. 
 

Please find enclosed a copy of the team visitation report and the final determination.  Additionally, the school 

will receive a plaque and banner to display your accomplishment.  
 

As an accredited program, you are now authorized to use the HVAC Excellence accredited logo on the school 

website, catalog, and other materials promoting the Heating, Ventilation, and Air Conditioning, and  

Refrigeration Program. 

  

Contact me at your convenience if you have any questions. 

  

Sincerely, 

Jeannie Birch 
Jeannie Birch 

Administrative Director 

jbirch@escogroup.org 

 

cc: Mr. Stacy Johnson, Executive Vice President 

 Ms. Wanda Reid, Vice President of Compliance and Academic Affairs 

Mr. Randy Smith, HVACR Instructor  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tennessee College of Applied Technology-Upper Cumberland 

Mr. Cliff Wightman, President 

910 Miller Avenue 

Crossville, TN 38555 4360 

 

August 22, 2025 
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